The Howard Primary School, Elford

We have had a fun-packed half term and lead up to Christmas. Along with our
fantastic learning experiences and trips to the Think Tank, the whole school has
managed to have such joy.

Class 1 have performed in their ‘Wriggly Nativity’ to their parents and the rest of the school. We have
also performed our Christingle at St. Peter’s Church and sang Christmas carols at the Village Hall
and at Stubby Leas.

We now look forward to Electric Avenue- look out for our School Tree! We will also be joining in with
the Carol Service at St Peter’s Church on the 18th December at 6:30pm.

We have lots of exciting and interesting learning experiences planned for the New Year, so we will let
you know all about them in the coming weeks.

All that is left to say is... have a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

STAFFORDSHIRE
SCHOOLS

TTTTTTTTTTTTTTTTT



